

THAC WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 5 JUNE 2020



YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

This week was the first time our Year 4 students had the opportunity to play together since our extended time away from College.

With chairs spaced out to allow for social distancing, the students sounded great together considering the time we have had away. Over the Blended Learning Online period, Year 4 students continued their weekly music lessons with video lessons from their tutors.

They are now preparing for their first performance assessment which will take place over the next 2 weeks. We look forward to the time where they can perform for the College community when it is safe to do so.

Well done everyone!

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles